January 8, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,

May the Peace of Christ be with you

As we celebrated the Feast of the Epiphany yesterday, and remember the gifts that the Magi brought to the Baby Jesus, I am extremely grateful to you for the outpouring of love that the teachers and I received during Christmas. The magnificent gifts, beautiful cards, notes, phone calls and well wishes meant so much.

Please forgive me for not writing individual thank you notes, but I have been overwhelmed due to a sudden death in my immediate family. I hope to write them as soon as I can.

You are always in my prayers.

God bless you,

L. Freeber

Mrs. Linda Freebes, Principal